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NEWSLETTER 
August 31st, 2020 

We are excited to start off the new 
year! 

Welcome to the Apache Band Newsletter! 

We are trying a new form of communication for everyone. We will be doing a weekly 
newsletter that shows what is coming in the next two weeks and any other exciting news that arises. 
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What’s coming up this week? 8/31-9/4 

Google classroom assignments: 

This week we will start utilizing the classroom to record different sections in the music to make sure 
that you grow as a musician. So if you need your instrument from the school please contact us so that 
we can get that to you ASAP. 

I would highly encourage you to start looking at your region music that is posted on google classroom. 

 

Friday September 4th: Football Game against Burnet. 
This game will have mostly Juniors/Seniors at the game for this event since it is senior night. The 
uniform will stay the same as this past week. Blue jeans, tennis shoes, black band t-shirt. You MUST 
bring your water jug to the game to stay hydrated. Other things you need are a flip folder, instrument, 
and a great attitude! 

Seniors! If you want to wear your uniform for the senior walk you need to find time to get it out of the 
bandhall. 

 

The codes change per student every week! Please do not 
share them with anyone else! 
If the codes are being shared/passed around the privilege to order tickets early could be revoked 
from the band. So please use the code for your families personal use only. 

 

 

 

2 

 



 

 

 

Morning rehearsals are mandatory if you wish to go to the 
football games. 
We are striving for excellence at every football game and performance that we do. This is why 
we are requiring that if you want to attend any football games you must be at 7:20-8:20am 
rehearsals daily. The same requirements will be put on the class period for the “contest band”. 

 

The following week. 9/7-9/11 
We will start our contest show this week.  The show will be announced ASAP. 

There will be no football game on September 11th since the football team is traveling. 
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